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arrangements, including the charge for the accommodation, were

satisfactory. You will also note that they did not arrive here

as expected in early enough time to see-the college on the

Saturday evening.

Mr. V/ard's impression is that they left on Sunday about

noon for Montreal.

The visit took place in Augus-t, when our dining room 

help is low at the conclusion of the summer course.

Faithfully yours,

Principal.

L.


